Hello boys and girls! | hope you all had
a fantastic weekend and enjoyed the
bank holiday! | had a ‘Big Purple Picnic’
with my family for Mental Health
Awareness week; we ate so many buns!

Week 9 work is now uploaded on the
website!
Remember that you are only expected

to try your best and do what you can!
Enjoy this time off, play outdoors, have
fun with your family and make a lot of
memories!

Have the best week! ..

Miss Kealey.







